
Kells – Grennie Post 316 

Minutes 

October 28, 1988Meeting convened at 8: 37 pm 

Commander Richard Reichart Presiding 

27 Members present 

 

 
Minutes of last meeting read and accepted. 

 

Committee Reports 

Hospital Visitation – Vinny Zangari reported that Frank Triola was in the hospital for a hernia operation. He will be 

discharged in a day or two. He also reported that Sarge Mason is not doing do good. Joe Miller reported that George 

Kirchhoffer is home from hospital and recovering from his operation. Joe Lawless is still feeling weak and does not know 

when he will he will be returning to work. Andy Procopio reported that Joseph Pietrangelo, who recently moved to 

Florida, had a heart attack and is in the hospital. 

 

Membership – Dick Hughes said 120 members are paid to date. New member Angelo Coniglioni was accepted into Post. 

 

House – Andy Procopio asked for help after the meeting to put up a new flag. He also thanked Pete Antiaco for donating 

a freezer to the Post.  

Christmas Party for Children – Richard Burdge said the party will be held on Sunday, December 11, 1988 starting at 2 pm 

and would like volunteers to serve on committee with him. 

 

County Installation 

Ferdi Salvatore reported that 67 people attended representing the Post. 28 Post members attended and the Post subsidized 

the member fees in the amount of $420.00. 

 

Political Forum – Dick Hughes reported that 4 members attended the form at the Armory on October 24, 1988. 

 

Treasurer – Joe Miller gave a rundown of expenditures and receipt of funds. Profit from Italian Night was $528.00. Post 

gave Frank Faluotico a hand for a job well done. Balance on hand is $738.77. 

 

New Year’s Party- Tony Mosco stated that the price for  party was $60 per couple  for members and $70 per couple for 

non-members. 

 

Correspondence - Some members indicated they would attend Veterans Day services at the cemetery as well as the Mall. 

Charles Ochs made a motion for the Post to donate $100 to the Aldo Benedetto Scholarship fund. The motion was tabled. 

 

Good of the Legion – Martin Rosenberg read a letter from the Sheriff of Pike County, PA concerning a Halloween 

warning for parents and teachers. Marty reproduced copies of the warning letter and distributed them to Post members. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:35 pm 

 

Submitted 

Ferdi Salvatore 

Adjutant 

 

 

 
 


